
 
From: Abe Oudshoorn  
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 12:48 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: Proposed Transportation Projects 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am a lifelong London resident and regularly utilize three different forms of transit: cycling, car, 
and bus. I often defer to cycling not just for health reasons but also because in traveling through 
downtown and up to the university traffic congestion makes the car or bus slower than riding up 
the TVP. Traffic congestion is an issue across the city that frustrates me, for example, when I 
need to get my kids across town in time for sporting activities during rush hour. 
 
All this to point out that I believe it is time for London to make a significant move towards long-
term improvement of our transportation network, even at the cost of temporary frustrations of 
construction. Therefore, I support the completion of all four of the BRT nodes from the proposed 
projects. This also equates to wises spending in my mind as we can take full advantage of 
funding from other orders of government. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
--  
Abe Oudshoorn, RN, PhD 
Assistant Professor 
Arthur Labatt Family School of Nursing 
Room 2304, FIMS & Nursing Building 
Western University 
London, ON, N6A 5B9 
519-661-2111 x86042 
 


